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Familiarise yourself with the age ratings for games and apps which can 
help to indicate the level and suitability of the content. 

Also see if online reviews are available from other parents as these may be 
helpful. 

         www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

     

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Our second ‘Meet the Headteacher’ 

meetings are on Monday 19th March 

at 9:00am and 5:00pm — we look     

forward to seeing you. 

Parents evenings went well and, apart 

from a few technical issues, the online 

booking system made selecting an   

appointment an easy process. 

A big well done to our girls football 

team who drew 1-1 with South Wotton 

this week.  Mr Overton was impressed 

at how well they worked together as a 

team.  Bravo!  

Kind regards,  

Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

This week’s attendance ~ (National Attendance is 96%) 

Rec Robin 98% Wren 97% 

Y1 Finch 92% Sparrow 98% 

Y2 Blackbird 96% Starling 95% 

Y3 Swallow 95% Swift 96% 

Y4 Jackdaw 98% Raven 100% 

Y5 Heron 94% Kingfisher 96% 

Y6 Kestrel 93% Peregrine 100% 

Our brass players performed alongside 

musicians from Springwood High School 

at the town hall on Friday, much to the    

delight of their audience.  

The children worked with professional 

brass quartet ‘A4 Brass’ in a workshop at 

the High School, which culminated in a  

final performance in front of a sell out 

crowd. 

We look forward to their next performance. 

Brass Masterclass 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

19th March 

Meet the Headteacher briefing 

22nd March 

Wren Class Parents Evening 

23rd March 

Sports Relief 

Weds 28th March 

Break up for Easter 

16th April 

Children return to school 

24th April  

PTA Meeting @ 6:30pm 

7th May 

Bank Holiday Monday 

25th May 

Break up for half-term 

 

Sports Relief 

 
Friday 23rd March is Sports Relief and we are      

having a ‘Wear your Sports Kit’ day to raise funds for the 
cause.  We are asking for a 50p donation to support    
critical issues affecting people in the UK and abroad. 

 
During the day children will be taking part in various     

activities to get them moving. 

 

We are extremely delighted to announce 

that Mrs Payne is pregnant with her first 

child. 

I am sure you will join with us in            

congratulating her on this fantastic news. 

Exciting News! 

On behalf of the Parent Teacher Association of     

Gaywood Primary school, we would like to say a huge 

thank you to our children for taking part in the       

sponsored bounce and for all of the parents, relatives 

and friends who donated money.   

The current total is just over:  

 

£2,000 


